
	
  

	
  
	
  
LETTER OF CONFIRMATION 
GRANTED TO TIMOTEO ALFREDO 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
Hereby we confirm that Mr. Timoteo Alfredo is – as a freelance reporter in 
Maputo – working for our video channel called ‘Cool Down the Planet’. 
 
Cool Down the Planet is a platform that aims to produce and post basic 
journalistic video reports about the impacts of global warming on all continents, 
and have them recorded by young professionals. 
 
We asked Timoteo to travel to Beira and report about the aftermaths of the 
disastrous cyclome Idai and the floodings that followed. In Beira he will probably 
have video interviews with victims, aid workers and the mayor of the city. 
Please turn to us with further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Roelf van Til  
Iniatiator and project leader ‘Cool Down the Planet’ 
info@cooldowntheplanet.com 
mob. + 31 6 422 97 246 

 
 


